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8th December 2023 
 
Dear Families 
 
 

End of term arrangements 
 
 
As the term draws to a close, I wanted to share with you our end of term arrangements. 
 
The final day of term is Friday 22nd December 2023. The day will finish earlier than usual and students will be 
dismissed from the academy at 1pm, following their lunch break. 
 
All students will return to the academy on Monday 8th January 2024 at 8.20am.  
 
As always, thank you for your continued support.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr G Coles       

Principal 
 


